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Comments: | object to this proposal. An expansion at this scale is too much for this fragile ecosystem to handle,
will only benefit tourists really, and will disturb the quiet, restful place that already exists at the lake - a place we
enjoy very much just as it is! Additionally, it would be better for a local buisiness to own this, and not a resort
company like POWDR.



